
What you 
will do

Why you 
will do it

Necessary 
Background

It might be a good idea in this introduction to split the 
background and the questions what and why into separate 
paragraphs

The introduction provides a brief but helpful technical 
background to answer the questions: 

What you will do? 
Why will you do it?
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Which can be 
overcome by 
this method 
described next

Current 
methods & 
technical 
details

Preview of 
the proposal

More 
background 
and methods ..but there are 

limitations
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More technical 
background on 
current methods

Clear continuity 
from last sentence 
describing how 
limitations are 
currently addressed
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..so some preview 
of proposal

..but there are still 
more limitations

Some technical 
background 
needed in the 
proposal

More technical 
background
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The background section provides a relatively concise (~3 
pages) understanding of the current methods and most 
importantly the limitations in current approaches.  The 
need for new work is clear.

Since this prospectus does not include an objectives 
section, hints of the proposal are interspersed into this 
section.  In general an objectives section is also 
recommended to either introduce or summarize the key 
objectives that are going to be discussed in the proposal 
section.
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General 
What you will do

Specific 
What you will do

…Specific 
What you will do

Specific 
background 
needed for…
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Specific 
background 
needed 

Specific 
What you will do

Specific 
What you will do Specific 

background 
needed 

The proposed work section is nice and short providing both 
a general description of the work to be done, as well as 
specific descriptions of the work to be done.  Background 
is provided where necessary, and where it would not be 
appropriate in the background section.  However, the 
background section provides the heavy lifting in terms of 
necessary knowledge for the proposal.
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Clear actionable tasks are given for each semester of work.

If possible, time structured “deliverables” should be 
described to help assess whether the project is on track 
while you are progressing.  Clear measurement of success 
or failure would be helpful.
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